Supervisors Special Meeting — November 16, 2022

The Sugarioaf Township Supervisors held a Special Meeting Wednesday November 16, 2022, at 9:30 am at the
Municipal Building, 858 Main Street, Sugarloaf, PA 18249. The meeting was duly advertised in the Standard
Speaker on November 15, 2022. The purpose of the meeting was to vote on the 2023 Budget advertising and
display.

Attendance: in attendance were Chairman Rick Weaver, Supervisor Richard Yost, and Supervisor Joseph DiSabella.
Also in attendance was Township Office Manager Elizabeth Tolan.

Pledge of Allegiance

Public Comment on Items on Agenda Only: There was no public comment.
Approval to advertise the 2023 Budget for display: A motion was made by Supervisor Yost, seconded by

Supervisor DiSabelia, to approve the 2023 budget as presented for advertising and display. The motion passed
unanimously.

Other Business: There was no other business.

Public Comment: There was no public comment.

Adjournment: With no further business to attend to, a motion was made by Chairman Weaver, seconded by
Supervisor Yost, to adjourn the meeting at 10:15 am. The motion passed unanimously.
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